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August 2, 2018 

Chairman Sal Quintero and Board of Supervisors 
2281 Tulare Street 
Fresno, CA 93721 

Re: Opportunity Analysis and Corridor Market Study 

Dear Chairman Quintero: 
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I am writing to express support for the proposed Opportunity Analysis and Corridor Market Study. 

This study will review our community's unique assets, market opportunities, infrastructure needs, and 
also analyze potential catalyst properties for development in relation to our proximity to Highway 145 
and 180. This proposed study comes at an opportune time as the City of Kerman is proactively looking 
at opportunities to expand commercial and industrial development as we've seen a decrease in the 
availability of such shovel-ready land. 

I look forward to working with the project team on the proposed Opportunity Analysis and Market Study 
to identify properties and areas of opportunity that can support future job-generating projects in the City 
of Kerman. 

Sincerely, 

/.._~e __ 
/ John Kunkel 

City Manager 

"COMMUNITY COMES FIRST" 




